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Bulletin 
 

 

May 24, 2022 

 

 
U.S. Residential Roofing Products Price Increase: 

 
Effective July 1, 2022 

 
 
Dear CertainTeed Customers: 
 

Due to the continued volatility in the market for raw materials used in the manufacturing of 
asphalt shingles and accessories, CertainTeed will increase prices for residential roofing 
shingles and accessory products by up to 10%, effective as of July 1, 2022. 
 
Seemingly most of our raw materials are being affected on all products, but some most 
impacted are oil derived materials such as asphalt, as well as the continued escalation of 
energy and transportation costs. 
 
All orders shipped on or after July 1, 2022 will be invoiced at the new price, regardless of the 
order entry date and this increase will include all shipments.  We will provide you with specific 
increase amounts by product as we get closer to this date.  Your CertainTeed Regional 
Manager and Territory Manager will assist in answering specific questions regarding this 
increase. 
 
We appreciate your continued support of CertainTeed Residential Roofing Products. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Doug Pietrick 

Vice President, Sales 

CertainTeed Exterior Products 

 

 

Please make sure this is distributed to all the appropriate people in your company. 
 

Effective July 1, 2022 all communication will be through email. To ensure we have your correct email address, please scan the QR code, or 
go to http://Certainteed.com/roofingsignup to enter your contact information. 

 

http://certainteed.com/roofingsignup

